Before the Public Service Commission
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Staff Recommendation

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff” and “Commission”) and for its Recommendation states:


1.
In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Appendix A, the Staff states that the proposed Wireless Interconnection Agreement meets the standards set forth in Section 252(e) of the Federal Telecommunications Act of 1996 (“The Act”) in that the Agreement does not discriminate against telecommunications carriers not party to the Agreement and is not against the public interest, convenience, or necessity.  Staff recommends that the Commission direct the parties to submit any modifications or amendments to it for approval.


WHEREFORE, Staff recommends that the Commission grant approval of the Wireless Interconnection Agreement pursuant to The Act.
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